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or fax ,t l o 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 

CONSUMER COMMENTS 

F O L D & T AP E - See back for address 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ 

or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida 's 

Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or 

correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 




